
KRXL 
1240 Kc. 250 w. P. 0. Box 847 

Roseburg, Oregon 

JANUARY 21, 1952 

NORMAN L MAGUIRE, W5NXF 
434 NORTH MAPLE 
ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 

DEAR MR. MCGUIRE: 

YOUR RECEPTION REPORT FOR KRXL FOR THE 
MORNING OF JANUARY 17TH IS CORRECT. WE HAVE OUR 
REGULARLY SCHEDULED FREQUENCY CHECK ON THE THIRD 
THURSDAY MORNING OF EACH MONTH BETWEEN 1:30 ANO 
1:45 A.M. 

THANK YOU VERY MUCH FOR YOUR REPORT AND 
OUR BEST WISHES IN YOUR' PURSUANCE OF A VERY FINE 
HOBBY. 

SINCERELY YOURS, 

RALPH E. SMITH 
CHIEF ENGINEER 
KRXL 


